
MAC50 
 
In 2020, MAC is celebrating 50 years of productions. SASC is looking to celebrate this 
milestone with a showcase, both archival and live of past performances. The afternoon 
would include, past and present students coming together to celebrate the community of 
MAC; festive food, music, highlights of shows, and lots of memorabilia. 
 
We are looking for expressions of interest from past students who could perform a 
musical number from a show, compere a section of the afternoon or possibly revive a 
character.  
Please send the details of your proposed act to Janet McKenzie via email 
mckenzie.janet.a@edumail.vic.gov.au by Friday 15 May 2020 
Details to include in your email are below 
Name: 
Show: 
Details of Item: 
Your availability: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to discuss this with a member of the MAC50 steering group before your 
submission, the contact details of each member are listed below: 
Graham Twist:   gtwist99@gmail.com 
Janet McKenzie:  mckenzie.janet.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 
James Orchard:  orchard.james.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Andria Panteli:   panteli.christie.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Nick D’ Aglas:   D'Aglas.Nicholas.N@edumail.vic.gov.au  
Emily Simoes:   simoes.emily.e@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTE: Due to COVID19 we cannot lock in a date but we are hoping for early Term 4 2020 on a Saturday 

afternoon. Please spread the word and pass this on to anyone who you think could offer an act. 
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